
From: Roland Rueckert1  
Sent: Monday, June 03, 2013 2:31 PM 
To: Knepp, Eric 
Subject: Glenwood Children's and Glenway Woods 
 
Re: Parks Commission meeting on 6/12 
 
Mr. Eric Knepp 
 
I urge you to support our DMNA Parks & Garden plans for Glenwood 
Children's and Glenway Park. I have been working as a volunteer at the 
park since 2008 and helped formulate the plans to be presented to you.  
 
Support from the Board of Parks Commissioners would go a long way to 
lifting the morale of we volunteers who have already put years of effort 
into this project. Many mothers and fathers, out for walk in the park with 
their families, have stopped by as we worked to thank us for our efforts 
and  tell us how much friendlier is the park these days. That, of course, 
is our reward. That is what we are trying to do. 
 
Roland Rueckert  
 


